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date  November 29, 1985

SG/199/85



D-18

       from:
the Secretary General 
  to:
Executive and Assistant Secretaries, Department and Office Directors

   subject:
Witnesses before the Administrative Tribunal

I have received a letter from the Chairman of the Administrative Tribunal in which he expresses his concern at the non-appearance of witnesses called before the Tribunal. 

I would like to request, therefore, that the necessary arrangements be made in order that the persons indicated, appear before the Tribunal so that the cases presented may be processed expeditiously.

Your kind attention to the above-mentioned will be greatly appreciated.

Memorandum
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